McDonald, David S

From: Doug Hergett <douglas.hergett@ns.sympatico.ca>

Sent:November-01-14 2:18 PMTo:Office of the Legislative CounselSubject:Law Amendments re. Bill 60

Mr. Gordon Hebb Office of the Legislative Council

Dear Mr. Hebb,

I want to give my support to Bill 60 to regulate e cigarettes, flavoured tobacco products and waterpipes.

E-cigarettes are simply a new way to deliver nicotine and to hook new smokers who will gravitate to cigarettes.

Flavoured tobacco products are aimed at young smokers in order to recruit them to become regular smokers.

Waterpipes, used in public places, are a means of spreading infections. They are rarely cleaned properly or have their pipes changed between different users.

I believe it is important for government to pass the amendments in Bill 60 and to proclaim this legislation promptly.

Please provide adequate resources to support the implementation of the regulations to the amendments.

Yours truly

Doug Hergett

douglas.hergett@ns.sympatico.ca